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Vote NO on this bill. I have lived in states that have in-person voting as the standard 

method and now here in Oregon where Mail in voting is available. Mail in voting 

reduces barriers for many voters who experience disabilities, and other barriers to 

being able to get to a voting site in person. The propaganda narratives related to mail 

in ballots and voting fraud is nothing but propaganda designed to perpetuate distrust, 

and encourage election denial. This bill would not only create barriers for access to 

the right to vote, it amplifies propaganda put forth by leaders who DO NOT want 

voters in opposition to have the opportunity to do so. There is no historical evidence 

to support that alternatives to in-person voting have been problematic or have 

resulted in fraudulent practice. VOTE NO on this bill.  


